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Celebrate National Co-op Month 
by winning cash!

#PowerOn

Then. Now. Always. 
We’re proud to power your life. 
October is National Co-op Month. 

ENERGY UPDATE

As we celebrate National Co-op Month, we encourage our members to sign up 
for paperless bill notifications -- it’s an easy way to keep track of your bill as well 
as reduce the amount of paper in your home. Those who sign up by October 31, 
2020 for paperless bill notifications, or are already signed up, will be entered in 
a drawing to win cash! 

We are giving away five $100 and two $250 prizes to the winners of the drawing. 
All you have to do is be signed up for paperless bill notifications through 
SmartHub – if you have not already signed up, it only takes a few minutes! 

If you need help signing up for paperless bill notifications in SmartHub, 
call us at 270-765-6153 or check out the “how to” video on our YouTube channel.
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